
 

  

Tidworth Town Council update – Tidworth Area Board 

 

The new Civic Centre build is coming on well.  The Allotments Planning Application has been 

submitted, comments have been received and we await the decision.  The Skatepark project is 

proceeding well.  The Christmas lights and tree were well received by residents. 

The Castle Practice GPs are under the same pressure as the rest of the country, but are coping 

well.  On Mondays they routinely have 5% of their registered patients (= 600 people) ringing for 

appointments.  The triage system they implemented has proved hugely successful in managing 

this.  They urge anyone who has not yet had a Flu jab to get one. 

Report author: Cllr Humph Jones 

Organisation name: Tidworth Town Council 

Date: 13/01/23 


